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Item 9 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  TPB Technical Committee 
FROM:  John Swanson, TPB Transportation Planner 
SUBJECT:  Solicitation for FY 2019 TLC Technical Assistance Projects 
DATE:  January 26, 2018 
 

The solicitation for the FY 2019 TLC technical assistance applications will be opened on Thursday, 
February 1, 2018. The deadline for applications is April 2. The deadline for submitting abstracts for 
proposed projects, which is an optional step in the process, is February 23.  
 
Any local jurisdiction in the National Capital Region that is a member of the TPB is eligible to apply 
for TLC technical assistance. Non-profits and non-member jurisdictions in the region may apply as 
secondary recipients to a TPB member jurisdiction. Recipients will receive short-term consultant 
services and no direct financial assistance. Projects are eligible to receive between $30,000 
and$60,000 in technical assistance for planning projects and up to $80,000 for design projects. 
 
For more information, please contact me (202-553-5925; jswanson@mwcog.org) or Nicole McCall 
(202-962-3341; nmccall@mwcog.org).   
 
You can also get more information at the TLC website: www.mwcog.org/tlc. 
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